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May 10, 2024

Hunter Ridley

Environmental Protection Specialist I

State of Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Delivered via email to hunter.ridley@state.co.us
RE: Request for Reclamation Responsibility Release for P-2007-015 and P-2008-043
Dear Ms. Ridley:

Powertech (USA) Inc. is requesting reclamation responsibility release for P-2007-015 and P-
2008-043 in accordance with the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety Inspection Reports
for P-2007-015 and P-2008-043 for November 2, 2023. The reclamation work is finished. The
following information is provided in accordance with 2 CCR 407-4 Rule 4.16.1(2)(a).

Prospecting Notice of Intent File Number: P-2007-015

Name of Operation: Centennial and Indian Springs Uranium Project
Name of Prospector: Powertech (USA) Inc.

Address: 101 N. Shoreline Blvd, Ste. 450, Corpus Christi, TX 78401
Email Address: pluthiger@encoreuranium.com

Telephone: 361-239-5449

Prospecting Notice of Intent File Number: P-2008-043

Name of Operation: Centennial Uranium Project

Name of Prospector: Powertech (USA) Inc.

Address: 101 N. Shoreline Blvd, Ste. 450, Corpus Christi, TX 78401
Email Address: pluthiger@encoreuranium.com

Telephone: 361-239-5449

The narrative required by 2 CCR 407-4 Rule 4.16.1(2) (c-¢) has been provided previously.

If you have any questions regarding Powertech (USA) Inc.’s request for reclamation
responsibility release, please contact me at pluthiger@encoreuranium.com or 361-239-5449.

Sifjrjf\\\
Peter Luthiger

Chief Operating Officer
cc: L. Eakin

101 N. Shoreline Blvd, Suite 450, Corpus Christi TX 78401 Phone: 361.239.5449
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